
 

 

 

 

November 8, 2024 

 

Dear Friends of A Child’s Garden Preschool, 

 

As the president of the ACG Board and the mother of two ACG students, I am delighted to invite you to support 

our wonderful school through the 2024 Giving Campaign. This year, the Giving Campaign serves as ACG’s 

primary fundraiser, and we are eager to encourage everyone in our community to participate. 

 

Your generous contributions will make a significant impact on ACG’s incredible work for children and families. 

This includes the joyful singing and dancing sessions led by Ms. Yaya, busses for our Bosque Education 

Program, and enhanced curriculum opportunities for all, such as the exciting Halloween potion lab in Ms. 

Rachel’s Pre-K class.  

 

The Giving Campaign also provides each of our educators a membership to the National Association for the 

Education of Young Children (NAEYC) which allows them to continue their professional development and 

remain at the forefront of early childhood education.  

 

Every lesson we offer is designed to enrich the learning experience for our young children. However, with the 

rising costs of salaries and benefits, as well as the need for upgrades to prepare our school building for the 

future, fundraising has become essential to sustain and enhance our beloved institution. 

 

Our goal is to raise $10,000 as a community by Giving Tuesday on December 3rd. We are hoping for 100% 

participation, as well. Please consider giving what you can to support our mission because every donation, no 

matter the size, will make a meaningful difference. 

 

Here are your convenient donation options: 

• Online Donation: Visit our Giving Campaign webpage or scan the QR code below to make a secure 

online donation. 

• Employer Designated Gift: If you are employed, you can designate your United Way gift to A Child’s 

Garden Preschool. 

• Enclosed Form: Please fill out the enclosed form for additional donation options. 

 

Our ACG community flourishes because of your support! Donate today and invest in high-quality, play-based 

education for young children and a nurturing work environment for our dedicated, caring, and highly qualified 

educators. 

 

Thank you for your continued generosity to A Child’s Garden Preschool.  

 

With gratitude, 

 

 

 

 

Erin Halasz 

ACG Board President, 2024-2025 

Donate Here! 



□ Yes, I want to support A Child’s Garden! (This is a tax-deductible gift.)  

 

Name ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address __________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

□ Enclosed is a check for $ _________  

□ Enclosed is $ _______ in cash 

 

I would like my donation to support: 

□ The Susan K. Smith Tuition Assistance Fund 

□ Unrestricted / Area of greatest need (often includes music classes, enrichment activities, staff  

salaries and benefits, professional development for educators, capital improvements for the  

school building) 

 

Please return this form and your donation to the ACG office or mail it to: 

 

A Child’s Garden Preschool 

215 Locust Street NE 

Albuquerque, NM 87102 

 

For online donations, please visit  

https://a-childs-garden.square.site/donate-now  

 

Questions? Please contact the ACG office at 505-764-2920 or achildsgarden@firstpresabq.org. 
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